
	 	

	
 
 

3rd September 2024 
 
Tel: 01784 443649 
Email: ian.candy@rhul.ac.uk 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I would like to be considered for the role of the Chair of the British Society for Geomorphology. 
Much of my research is based on understanding how landscapes and surface processes respond to 
climate and environmental change in the recent past which links well with the focus of the BSG. In 
the early stages of my career I benefited greatly from the support of the society, this included 
advice and guidance from colleagues at annual conferences and workshops as well as receiving the 
Gordon Warwick Award. I would now like to be able to support the society in return and in 
particular assist the next generation of geomorphologists. I have experience of helping to run 
scientific associations, acting as the Publications Secretary for the Quaternary Research Association 
(2010-2014) which involved preparing and editing the History of the Quaternary Research 
Association volume that was published to celebrate its 50th anniversary. In my capacity as Vice-Dean 
for Education and Student Experience at Royal Holloway (University of London) I have experience of 
sitting on and chairing committees as well as being involved in initiatives in areas such as outreach 
and EDI. I hope that this experience would be beneficial to the BSG and make me a good candidate 
for the role 
 
I attach a brief CV for your consideration. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 

 
 
Ian Candy 
 
Prof Ian Candy 
Professor of Geography 
Department of Geography 
Royal Holloway, University of London 
Egham, Surrey, TW20 0EX 
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